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LEGAL NOTICE
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS – Cedarville Elementary School

                                                                                Parking Lot Renovations

Invitation to Bidders: Notice is hereby given that East Allen County Schools are requesting sealed bids for
work comprising of parking lot improvements at their Cedarville Elementary School. Work involves filling in
existing green spaces in the east parking lot with asphalt, widening the existing asphalt entry drive, adding
a new bus access drive out to S.R.1, new concrete sidewalk, and re-striping pavement markings in the
parking lots. All qualified Contractors are invited to bid the work.

General Plans and Specifications: Bidders may obtain the bid set from the following location beginning
Wednesday, December 4, 2024: Eastern Engineering, 1239 North Wells Street, Fort Wayne, IN 46808, from
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Reproduction costs to be paid by prospective bidders.

Pre-Bid Meeting: The Pre-Bid Meeting will be held at 9:00 a.m. on December 12, 2024.  The meeting shall
be held at the EACS Service Center office located at 1322 Green Road, New Haven, IN 46774.

Bid Submittal: All bids must be submitted to the Owner at the address 1240 State Road 930 East, New
Haven, IN 46774, by 2:00 p.m. on January 9, 2025, to be considered for the work. Bids shall be submitted
in an opaque sealed envelope marked with the project title and include the name and address of the
Bidder. Bids arriving after the time set will be returned unopened and only complete bids with all required
materials will be considered.

Review and Consideration: All bids timely received shall be publicly opened and read aloud at bid opening
at EACS Administration Offices located at 1240 State Road 930 East, New Haven, IN 46774. East Allen
County Schools reserves the right to reject all bids, waive defects and amend the Project’s scope. It is
anticipated that East Allen County Schools will take bids received under advisement and that a
determination may be made at the School Board’s January 21, 2025, meeting.




